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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. A. Arenal 
Vice President 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Final Report on Lack of Qualification Testing Documentation 
for Repaired Power Cable San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 (your letter of December 12, 1979) 

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded a final 
report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.  

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated, and should we require additional 
information concerning this matter, we will contact you.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

R. H. Engelken 
Director 

cc: J. H. Drake, Vice President 
Engineering and Construction 
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